
Dear Dr. Sashko Zhezhovski,

On behalf of the Board of Directors and Programme Committee Members of EuroPCR, it is our privilege to
confirm the decision of the nominated Selection Committee that your submission has been selected to be a
part of EuroPCR. You will be presenting in the following session:

PCI for thrombotic left main occlusion  
to be held on Wednesday 23 May 2018
from 08:30 to 10:00, in Room Ternes 1

The title of your presentation is: Simultaneously embolism in left main coronary artery and superior
mesenteric artery.

To ensure the session is well-organised, we suggest that you work closely with the Chairperson.

Please note that if you are unable to present the case yourself, you must inform us of the name of your
replacement BY RETURN email to pcrsubmissions@europa-organisation.com.
Please note invitations are being sent out in successive batches; those for any further roles you may have will
be forthcoming over the next days and weeks. 

You will have the possibility of uploading a new version of your case, with videos, via a special link that will be
sent to you prior to the Course; we advise a maximum of 10 slides for this final version.

In anticipation of your collaboration, we look forward to hearing from you.

Best regards,

                                                                                                                                                                    

Alberto Cremonesi
EuroPCR Course Director
.

Jean Fajadet
EuroPCR Course Director
  

Michael Haude
EuroPCR Course Director
EAPCI President 

William Wijns
EuroPCR Course Director
Chairman of PCR 
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